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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 48942 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Parking Fines 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Based on your latest available data, how many fines have been handed out to members of staff at your Trust in 
2024 for issues related to car parking? This could include parking in the wrong area, not having a permit etc. 
 
If possible, please provide data broken down by calendar month. Spreadsheet format preferred if possible. 
 
The trusts car parks are managed by an external company who hold the data in relation to the number of 
fines handed out for issues relating to parking.  
 
As all car parks are for mixed use i.e. staff and members of the public it is not possible for the central data to 
be broken down into staff or public. This would require a manual exercise to review records and would 
exceed the appropriate time limits, as per the Freedom of Information Act 2000 section 12(1) which does not 
oblige a public authority to comply with a request for information if the authority estimates that the cost of 
complying with the request would exceed the appropriate limit.  
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
Farm Villa  

Hermitage Lane  
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9PH 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

The Information Governance Department 




